
 

 

 

 

 

November 25, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Client: 

We hope this communication finds you well and looking forward to the upcoming holidays.   

Allegheny has been looking ahead to determine how best to continue providing our high level of service 
to our clients while keeping our clients and staff's health and safety our top priority. We evaluated our 
clients' needs, employee considerations, and Allegheny County and the Pennsylvania Department of 
Health restrictions and guidelines. Based on all these factors, we determined that our physical offices 
would remain closed, and we will continue our remote business operations through March 31, 2021. 

We are encouraged by the feedback we have received from clients like you about the transition to 
virtual meetings and digital platforms that help us serve you more efficiently. We will continue to 
implement more tools to provide you the high level of service you expect from our firm. Please contact 
your financial advisor or a staff member if you have any questions or would like more information on 
our digital offerings. 

We will continue to update you on our office re-opening plans. In the meantime, we encourage you to 
sign up for our blog at alleghenyfinancial.com/blog to receive market and economic updates from the 
Allegheny Research Team. Thank you for your continued support and confidence in Allegheny Financial 
Group and Allegheny Investments. We wish you and your family a healthy and joyous holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

 

Allegheny Financial Group, LTD 
Allegheny Investments, LTD 

 
 

https://www.alleghenyfinancial.com/blog

